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Dear Sir/Madam,

IP 2002333

We attach below a letter outlining our strongly held objections to SPR being granted an extension to the
examination process.

Kind Regards

Jill and Peter Donker Curtius




Jill and Peter Donker Curtius

Burrells Farmhouse

Grove Road

Knodishall

IP17 1TJ



IP 2002333



April 15th 2021



To Whom it May Concern



We strongly object to the examination extension of the deadline for the 
consideration of the SPR Application.



SPR has infinite resources which no doubt they will use to overcome the genuine 
objections posed to them to date. Local people are exhausted and do not have the 
financial or emotional strength to continue with this constant barrage of 
documents and consultations. 



Just lately on Grove Road signs were put up warning of investigative works and 
site entrances. These were then removed only to be reinstated, a day later  adding 
to the confusion and concerns that SPR are not to be trusted and do not respect 
local people and way of life.



We endorse SEAS, SASES, Save Our Sandlings, The Aldeburgh Business 
Association and Friston Parochial Church Council formal letter of objection letter of  
8th April to the EA1N & EA2 Examination extensions.



Kind Regards,



Jill and Peter Donker Curtius
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